2/22/2016 Print

Subject: RE: MWSS Certification of Compliance for PhilGEPS Posting
From: pbb@philgeps.gov.ph (pbb@philgeps.gov.ph)
To: ronaldatara@yahoo.com.ph;

Date: Sunday, December 13, 2015 6:24 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

Good day!

We are pleased to inform you that the Certifications of Compliance on PhilGEPS Posting submitted by
METROPOLITAN WATERWORKS AND SEWERAGE SYSTEM — Corporate Office and its
regional/attached/bureau/field/campus offices (if there are any) were validated and rated as COMPLIANT.

Thank you.

Regards,

Training and Customer Service

Philippine Government Electronic Procurement System
Unit 608 Raffles Corporate Center, F. Ortigas Jr. Road.,
Ortigas Center, Pasig City

TSRS NN | phone: +632-6406900 | fax: +632-6406900 loc. 8212

"This message may contain confidential or privileged information, and is intended for the recipient to whom it is
originally addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute its
content to any entity. Please notify us immediately if you have received this by mistake, and delete it from your
system. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender's and may not
necessarily reflect the views of the Agency. Finally, the Agency does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in
the contents of this message, as well as for any damage caused by any virus, which arise as a result of e-mail
transmission. Thank you.”



